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Recent parking enhance-
ments at MMC are improv-
ing the patient experience. 
Attendants began staffing 
the South Lot, at the corner 
of Bramhall and Chadwick 
Streets, on November 1, 
and the changes were im-
mediately noticeable; there 
was a decrease in morning 
traffic and no wait time for 
parking. 
 
Parking Services recently re-
striped the lot to create 70 
additional spots, and at-
tendants guide drivers to-
ward available spots. In ad-
dition, attendants help with 
valet assist – or “stacked” 

parking – where cars may 
be lined up in rows of three. 
The attendants hold on to 
visitors’ keys to be able to 
move the cars as needed. 
There is no cost to visitors 
as a result of these changes. 
 
“Valet parking allows us to 
enhance the first and last 
impression that patients and 
their family members may 
experience,” says Helena 
Ackerson, MPPM, Director 
of Patient Experience. 
“MMC is clearly patient 
centered, and it’s exciting to 
see these new programs  
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New Parking Program Enhances Patient Experience  

Parking attendants Akilu Weldetnsae, Abelome Wenehe, and  
Tsegaye Ghirmay wait for visitors in the South Lot. The attend-
ants guide drivers to open spots and valet park cars when the lot 
begins filling up. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Abby Fleisch, M.D., 
MPH, has joined Maine 
Medical Partners – Pediat-
ric Specialty Care, Endocri-
nology & Diabetes. In addi-
tion to her clinical work, 
she will be working with 
Maine Medical Center Re-
search Institute. 
 
Dr. Fleisch is Board certi-
fied in pediatrics and pedi-

atric endocrinology and 
received her medical degree 
from Northwestern Univer-
sity Feinberg School of 
Medicine and her masters 
from Harvard TH Chan 
School of Public Health. 
She completed her pediatric 
residency and endocrine 
fellowship at Boston Chil-
dren’s Hospital. 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr. Fleisch’s clinical inter-
est is general endocrinology 
and research interest is ear-
ly life environmental expo-
sures and childhood obesity 
and diabetes. 
 
In her spare time, Dr. 
Fleisch enjoys hiking, back-
packing, and bicycling. 
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take shape.”  
 
Other changes include a 

curbside greeter for anyone 
arriving at our Main En-
trance and valet parking for 
patients and visitors with 
mobility challenges. The 
greeter can direct drivers to 

available parking and help 
visitors find their way upon 
arrival. 
 
The Main Entrance valet 
assist hours are 5 a.m. - 5 

p.m. weekdays and 8 a.m. - 
4 p.m. weekends, and the 
South Lot valet assist hours 
are 6 a.m. - 5 p.m. week-
days.  


